
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TO ADDRESS A REQUEST FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT FOR  

TEMPORARY HOUSING AT 307 IDAHO STREET 

BEFORE THE PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2022 7:00 PM 

The Deary Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

October 4, 2022, at Deary City Hall 401 Line Street, Deary, Idaho, to take comments on an 

application for a conditional use permit for temporary housing using a camper while a new 

home is being constructed at 307 Idaho Street as submitted by Evan Roberts.   Additional 

information on the application can be found at City Hall. Written comments will be accepted at 

the above office prior to the hearing. 

The hearing will be held pursuant to the hearing procedures of the City of Deary and under 

authority of the Idaho Code.  Interested parties are encouraged to attend.  Accommodations for 

individuals who qualify under the ADA are available upon request.  Notice is required 3 working 

days prior to the hearing to acquire accommodations. 

Megan Funke, City Clerk- Treasurer  

 

 

 


